
                                            TIMELY WARNING NOTICE: USF ST. PETERSBURG CAMPUS  
  

 

 
 

 
 

STALKING INCIDENT 
February 21st, 2024 

 
UPDATE: The suspect has been located and taken into custody.  Thanks for all of the assistance. 

 
The subject pictured below has been repeatedly contacting and harassing an estranged acquaintance at the 
Osprey Hall (OSP).  UPD is investigating the stalking incident and is attempting to locate the person.  Should 
you see this person or have any additional information please contact the University Police at 727-873-4444. 
 
As a reminder, for your safety, never allow a stranger to follow you into a secure building.  Direct the person to 
use their access card or to ask for staff or police assistance. 
 
Remember See Something Say Something.  For additional information or other assistance please contact the 
University Police at 727-873-4444 or at stp-police@usf.edu. 
 

  

 
 

Neck Tattoo “TB” 

 
 
 

https://www.stpetersburg.usf.edu/police/silent-witness/see-something-say-something.aspx
mailto:stp-police@usf.edu

